
Paul R. LePage 
  Governor 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF PROFESSIONAL 

AND FINANCIAL REGULATION 
ELECTRICIANS EXAMINING BOARD 

35 STATE HOUSE STATION 
AUGUSTA, MAINE 

04333-0035 
Anne L. Head 
Commissioner 

Permit Requirements for Lighting Retrofits 

April 5, 2017 

Lighting retrofit projects require an electrical permit. This is not a new requirement. 

This applies to all retrofits even if old fixture is just being upgraded to LED.

For more information please call or email: 

Kern D Butler
Senior State Electrical Inspector  
207-446-6444
kern.d.butler@maine.gov
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